
Bristol Virginia Electoral Board
Meeting Minutes

April 26, 2018
Present: Chair, Nancy Steele; Vice-Chair Sarah Williams; Secretary Jane L. 
                       Sheffey; General Registrar, Penny R. Limburg, Deputy Registrar, Jeff
                       Miller
Next meeting: May 2, 2018 at 10:00 a.m. Canvass the vote for the May 1, 2018
                       General Election

I. Call to Order – The meeting was called to order at 9:00 a.m. by Chairman 
Steele.

II. Logic and Accuracy Testing – The purpose of the meeting was to conduct
logic and accuracy testing on the absentee voting equipment to be used for the June 
12, 2018 Primary Election.  The equipment performed satisfactorily.  The equipment 
was set and sealed with tamper resistant locks and placed in the designated area for
voting in the registrar’s office.

VI.         Adjourn – There being no other business to come before the board, Vice-
Chair Williams moved to adjourn the meeting with a second from Sheffey.  The 
motion passed and the meeting was adjourned by Chair Steele at 9:30 a.m.

       Signature of secretary




